
New Life 
 

PRESBYTERIAN CHURCH  
 

www.newlifeglenside.com 

To Know Christ  
and to Make Him Known 

 
Sunday, July 25, 2021 
9:00 am & 10:45 am 

GET IN TOUCH! 

Church Office: 215-576-0892 

ORDER OF WORSHIP 
 

PRELUDE               The King in All His Beauty                          Worship Team,  

                                              Dan Johnson, Leader 

 

ANNOUNCEMENTS                                    Nicholas Black, Director of Shepherding 

 

TESTIMONY                                       Kaifang Z.

                                   

CALL TO WORSHIP Hebrews 1:1-3                                             Nicholas Black

                  

SONGS        The Name of Jesus 

   Before the Throne of God Above 

       

PRAYER FOR THE CHURCH                                             Bruce Johnson, Elder                                                  

         

SERMON                       Mark Moser, Pastor 

   What’s the Key to a Life of Sustainable Growth?”  

   2 Peter 1:16—2:3 

                             

RESPONSE  Only a Holy God 

  Behold Our God 

  O Great God 

    

BENEDICTION 

 

And a voice from the cloud said, 

“This is my beloved Son 

in whom I delight. 

Listen to him!” 

~ Matthew 17:5 

New Life Presbyterian Church, 467 N. Easton Road, Glenside, PA 19038-4999 

Phone: 215-576-0892        www.newlifeglenside.com                       

 Office Hours: Monday—Friday, 9:00am-4:00pm 

CONTACT US 

Pastor - Mark Moser, ext. 25, moser@newlifeglenside.com 

Director of Shepherding - Nicholas Black, ext. 13, nblack@newlifeglenside.com 

Director of Youth Ministries - Jason Peterson, ext. 23, jpeterson@newlifeglenside.com 

Director of Children’s Ministry - Amy Lewis, ext. 16, alewis@newlifeglenside.com 

Coordinator of Young Adult and Community Group Ministries - Ben Thompson, 

bthompson@newlifeglenside.com 

Deacon Coordinator - deaconcrd@newlifeglenside.com 

Office Contact - Daniel Williams, ext. 10, receptionist@newlifeglenside.com 

COMMUNITY CONNECTIONS 
 

 Deacons’ Cell Phone:  If you have or know of a need, please call our deacon on 

staff at 267-528-8637. 

 

 Food Cupboard Hours:  Mon.: 7–7:30pm for New Life families; Tues.: at 6:00pm 

for the community; Thurs.: at 1:00pm for seniors 

 Join our Facebook Page:  "New Life Church in Glenside Facebook Page"           

 http://facebook.com/newlifeglenside  

 

 Meals Ministry:  If meals are needed, please contact July coordinator Maja Lisa 

FritzHuspen at NewLifeMeals@gmail.com. 

 

 New Life Nursery School:  Janel Fackler, Director 

 NewLifeNurserySchool@gmail.com, 215-576-0783   

 www.facebook.com/NewLifeNurserySchool 

 

 New Life’s Weekly E-News:  To receive our weekly e-news, email Greg Raysor 

at graysor@newlifeglenside.com or sign up at http://eepurl.com/hbCAY 

 

 New Life Thrift Stores—www.newlifethriftinc.org—two locations: 

 800 N. Easton Rd., Glenside, 215-886-8619, M-F: 9am-7pm; Sat.: 9am-6pm  

 67 Cheltenham Ave., Cheltenham, 215-635-0820, M-F: 9am-7pm; Sat.: 9am-6pm 

 Pastors’ Blog:  https://newlifeglenside.com/blog/, or www.newlifeglenside.com 

and select BLOG under the RESOURCES tab. 

 

 Prayer Chain:  If you have a prayer request or would like to join the prayer chain 

to pray for others, contact Linda Woods. 

http://facebook.com/newlifeglenside
https://www.facebook.com/NewLifeNurserySchool
https://newlifeglenside.com/blog/
http://www.newlifeglenside.com/


FELLOWSHIP CAFÉ 

As one more sign of life reawakening and returning to normal, the Fellowship 

Café has reopened.  Come to the Fellowship Hall between services for coffee, 

snacks, and the opportunity to reconnect with one another.  If you are able to 

volunteer to help with setting up the Fellowship Café in future weeks, contact 

Ed Spector at espector@newlifeglenside.com 
 

COMING EVENTS 

NEW LIFE FAMILY NIGHT—Saturday, August 14, 4-8pm 

Join us in the church parking lot for a barbecue, live music, and lots of fun!  

Bring the kids, bring yourself, and bring your own chair. 

 

A FALL CHURCH PICNIC IS IN THE WORKS! 

Thank you to everyone who helped make last Sunday’s picnic such a great 

time!  Stay tuned for details about another picnic this fall.  Date and location 

to be announced soon.  Want to help with the planning?  Contact Greg Raysor 

at graysor@newlifeglenside.com. 

 

FELLOWSHIP LUNCHES ARE COMING BACK! 

Second Sunday Fellowship Lunches will be returning this fall and winter.  

Contact Greg Raysor if you, your family, or your community group would like 

to prepare and host a lunch!  (New Life will pay for the food.)  

 

SAVE THESE DATES: 

Men’s Retreat:  October 15-17.   

Women’s Night Out:  Friday October 22.   

Fall schedules fill up fast, so pencil in these dates on your calendars now to 

reserve them. 

 

ART SUPPLIES NEEDED 
Artiful Summer Camp’s theme this week is recycling and repurposing, and we 

need to gather a large quantity of the following art supplies: 

 Metal and plastic bottle caps of every size and color. We need 2000 caps, 

so please wash and bring in every last one that you can collect. 

 China and ceramic plates, bowls and mugs for a mosaic project.  Please 

donate any old pieces you no longer use. 

There is a bin in the lower lobby for you to drop off these supplies.  Thanks so 

much for your help. We greatly appreciate your efforts! 

 

PRAYER CONCERNS 

Pray for Chris Bauer’s mother Kimberly who has recently been diagnosed 

with ALS.  Pray, too, for Chris’s family as they come alongside to support and 

encourage his mother. 

 

HELP NEEDED 

FOOD CUPBOARD DIRECTOR NEEDED 

Big changes are happening at the Food Cupboard.  Indoor operations have 

resumed.  More importantly, Bridget Franklin stepped down as Director 

effective July 1.  Under her leadership the Food Cupboard has been 

remodeled, the food available to attendees has expanded, and we have 

adapted to the pandemic.  Her shoes will be hard to fill, but fill them we 

must.  This is a volunteer position; the new director will coordinate volunteers 

and handle behind the scenes responsibilities such as submitting food orders 

and reports to Philabundance.  Please contact the Deacon Coordinator at 

deaconcrd@newlifeglenside.com for more info.  

 

FOOD CUPBOARD PERPETUAL FOOD DRIVE 

Current Need:  Boxed rice, couscous, quinoa, and other rice sides 

Place your donation in the Food Cupboard cabinet outside the Weldon Room 

or in the designated bin in the Lower Lobby.  Please, no perishable food 

donations. 

 

JOB OPENING 

SR HIGH MINISTRY LEADER 

Join the Sr. High team! We’re looking for a Sr. High ministry leader to teach, 

disciple, and mentor our students.  This is a part time, paid position (10 hr/

week).  Email jpeterson@newlifeglenside for more information, or see the job 

description at Tinyurl.com/SrHighLeader 


